
 There will be 2 performances per day  

9.30-10.30 and  1.45-2.45

Christmas Performance's!
Families are invited to join us for our

Tuesday 6th December - Year 5 & Year 6



Wednesday 7th December - Nursery &Reception

and Year 1 & Year 2



Tuesday 13th December - Year 3 & Year 4



We look forward to seeing you all!


